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News

Kreps Comments on State Retirement 
Program Rules

Michael Kreps was quoted in the Pensions and Investments 
article, �ÛÏDOL Preps State Retirement Program Rules for 
Private-Sector Employees, by Hazel Bradford on September 3, 
2015. The article discussed the proposed rules submitted to DOL 
for states to set up auto-enrollment IRA savings programs for 
private-sector employees. The reforms happening at the state level 
have largely flown under the radar for policymakers in D.C. until 
recently. But now, it is clear that the White House and the 
department are making it a priority to help the states, and they are 
trying to act on an expedited schedule, said Kreps.
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